Good News! The Verizon LTE POTSwap Standard Kits
(LTE910PS V3.00 TAUVN)
will begin shipping the first week of November!

Verizon Notes:

The current version of the Janus LTE POTSwap, LTE910PS v3.00 TAUVN, cannot be
used to dial 911. It will require a firmware update sometime in Q4 or Q1 2021, which
will happen after release of our cellular module provider’s newest certified firmware
version. The new firmware will add 911 calling capability.

« Customers can expect that a FOTA (Firmware-Over-The-Air) update will be
performed on LTE910PS V3.00 TAUVN devices during the overnight hours
sometime after we have received our supplier’s new firmware version, in
Q4 2020 or Q1 2021.

e The update and reboot should take no more than 15 minutes and require 20 Mb
of data. After reboot the unit should be 911 capable.

« This update is mandatory per Verizon.

Customers that require 911 calling capability should wait for release of the next
version of the POTSwap, LTE910PS V3.00 TBUVN. That version will be 911 capable
and should be available late in Q4 2020.




